

Town of Bristol 10 Court St Bristol, RI 02809

Dear friends,

Thank you for your generous grant of \$1,500.00 on 7/10/2025. We rely on support from organizations like yours to meet our mission of "providing hunger relief services in the East Bay community." We are committed to stewarding these funds well, ensuring that our food pantry guests continue to receive fresh, wholesome food every week.

Grant funding comprises an essential piece of our budget every year, so we are very grateful that we can include Town of Bristol among our supporters. We wish you well and thank you again!

Thank you all so much far your much support!

Take good care,

Emily Mushen Executive Director

East Bay Food Pantry